FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH

On the last day, that great day of the feast, Jesus stood and cried out, saying, "If anyone thirsts, let him come to Me and drink. He who believes in Me, as the Scripture has said, out of his heart will flow rivers of living water." But this He spoke concerning the Spirit, whom those believing in Him would receive; for the Holy Spirit was not yet given, because Jesus was not yet glorified.

John 7:37-39

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK

Barbara Andrews has a long history of missions work, first in Papua, New Guinea, and later in short-term missions in such varied places as Austria, France, South Africa, South Texas, and Mexico. Currently she works in Tahlequah, Oklahoma, with Christ for Me where she is involved in grading correspondence Bible lessons and answering letters, among other things. Pray for good health, strength and wisdom for the work, and for good results from her cataract surgery this past week.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday – 10:00 AM Women of the Cross Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting Wednesday – 8:00 PM Adult Choir Practice Thursday – 9:45 AM Ladies' Bible Study Friday – 6:00 AM Men's Bible Study

Remember that we are having our **Fourth Sunday Fellowship Dinner** after this morning's service. We trust you will stay.

There are still some openings for **Sunday evening help with the meal**. See Janet Humphrey for information or to sign up.

Sunday March 22, 2009

Sunday Morning Prayer 9:00 AM
Sunday Morning Classes 9:30 AM
Sunday Morning Worship 10:45 AM
Message John Glasser

Regarding the Holy Spirit John 14-16

AWANA 5:15 PM

Sunday Evening Service 7:00 PM

Message Steve Barthelemy

Honor Thy Father Malachi 1:6-14

ANNOUNCEMENTS

The **activity committee** is going to get together on Friday, April 3, at Kristin Carson's house in Springdale, 4-5:30 PM to discuss and plan some events for FBC. If you are interested in being part of this committee, make plans to attend. For more information contact Sheena Daniel or Kristin Carson.

The **AWANA Final Awards Program** will be held Sunday evening, April 5. Plan to attend and be blessed by seeing and hearing all that the children have been learning this year. Also please bring finger foods for a time of fellowship afterwards.

From Pastor John and the family: Thanks to all for your support and encouragement these past few weeks. You are special and we thank the Lord for you.